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WHAT’S ON 
April 2024 

All Guild events are advertised on 
the  

Guild Web Site 
http://www.suffolkbells.org.uk 

 

What's On events by 10th of month 
previous to John Taylor please. 

Email: whatson@suffolkbells.org.uk 
Tel 01449 766432, Mob 07770 987883 

 

Saturday 6th  Guild AGM at Stowmarket (10) Prior to the meeting there 

will be Quarter peal opportunities - Details to be collected via a Form (see 

website) or contact Neal Dodge, 07941 505831 (pro@suffolkbells.org.uk).  

Open ringing at Stowmarket 2pm-3:30pm; Evensong Service at 

Stowmarket 3:30pm-4:15pm;  Hot Meal in Church Hall 4:30pm;   

AGM in Stowmarket Church 6pm.  Names and dietary requirements for 

the food which will be a two course hot meal to Jo Beever, 07773 392979 

(josephine.beever@gmail.com) by Tuesday 2nd Apr Please.  

Contact: Kate Gill, 07810 836303 (secretary@suffolkbells.org.uk) 

 

Saturday 20th        SE District 
District Practice at Clopton (6) - 10.30 to 12.30hrs - Aiming high together! to 
achieve quality ringing.  Experience general ringing before taking part in a 
fun challenge & have the opportunity to listen and judge.  Come and try 
something new, with support from friends. Everyone is welcome! 
Contact: Hal Meakin  (semaster@suffolkbells.org.uk) 
 
 
Friday 26th       SE District  

Kaleidoscope Practice at Henley (8); 7.00pm-9.00pm  This session will 

revisit long and short places before introducing dodging.  There will be 

opportunities for anyone who wishes to try their hand at calling 

Kaleidoscope patterns, from first-timers to experienced folk.   

Rounds games will start the evening of variety and fun!  Come along and 

give it a go!  If you could indicate whether you will be coming, that would be 

much appreciated, thank you.   

Contact: Elizabeth Christian (sesecretary@suffolkbells.org.uk) 

 

Friday 5th 

Surprise Major Practice sessions will now take place on the last Friday 

evening of each second month from 19:30 to 21:00   Friday 5th will be 

at Henley – 7.30pm, Contact: Hal Meakin (semaster@suffolkbells.org.uk)  
 

Saturday 27th       SW District  

District Practice at Sudbury, St Gregory (8 newly restored by Taylor’s Bell 

Foundry)   7pm - 8.30pm.   

All very welcome. Contact: Christine Knight, 01787 277704  

(swsecretary@suffolkbells.org.uk) 

 


